
Central  Information  Commission 
CIC Bhawan,  Baba Ganganath Marg, Munirka  

New Delhi – 110 067. 
 

File No. CICOM/R/2017/01394/CR II                  28.11.2017 
To 
 Shri  S Srirengaram 
  
  
Sub  :  Information under RTI Act, 2005. 
 
Sir, 
 Please  refer to your  application dated 10.11.2017 asking clarification  
under the Authority of RTI Act, 2005 on referring a letter dated19.8.2017 sent to 
the SDM, Divisional Office, LIC of India,  Madurai copy of which was  endorsed to 
this  Commission. 
 
 No  action has been taken in the Commission on the copy of the above said 
letter.  It is to be mentioned  that there is no provision of seeking clarification 
under the RTI Act.  However, you may seek information u/s 6(1) of  the RTI Act 
from the CPIO of the concerned Public Authority.  On not getting response from 
the CPIO or  any dissatisfied   reply of  the CPIO,  there is provision of filing first 
appeal before the First Appellate Authority  u/s 19(1) of the RTI Act.  Second 
appeal may be filed in the Commission in case no response received from the First 
Appellate Authority or dissatisfied reply/order from the First Appellate Authority 
of the   Public Authority concerned.  You are advised to go through the RTI Act, 
2005  and RTI Rules, 2012 in this regard.  
 
                   

  (T K Mohapatra)  
             CPIO & DS (CR II) 
                                
Copy  to :   RTI Cell for information. 
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